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OFFICIAL

Transport for NSW

Mr Nicholls
Chief Executive Officer
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal
Via email

Re: Request for extension to IPART’s review of maximum Opal fares 13 June 2024

Dear Mr Nicholls,

I refer to your letter dated 23 May 2024 (reference 23/358-1) requesting an extension for IPART to 
complete its review of maximum Opal fares. 

I agree to this extension, noting that the final report will now be provided by 31 October 2024, with a 
draft report publicly released in early August. 

Any further questions on this matter can be referred to Aaron Murray, Director Pricing on  

Sincerely,

Trudi Mares
Deputy Secretary, Greater Sydney
Transport for NSW




